Good evening Ramily,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly announcements.

Starting on Monday, NEMS will have an initiative called "Start with Hello Week". This initiative is designed to promote kindness, inclusivity, and a sense of community in schools. Our student services department has some great activities for the entire week.

Immunization letters were mailed to 7th grade families last week for all students that have not provided documentation of their immunization records. We are asking that students provide their immunization records to Mrs. Holder-Jones or Mrs. Angela Johnson by September 25. After September 25, if students have not turned in their immunization forms, students could be at risk of not being allowed to come to school until those are completed.

Athletics this week:

Monday, September 16 - Girl's Volleyball/Boy's Soccer - Bye
Wednesday, September 18 - Football vs. Eastern @Home
Thursday, September 19 - Girl's Volleyball/Boy's Soccer vs. Kernodle @Home

Those are all of the announcements that we have for this week. Parents, our staff works very hard to ensure that your students are safe and taken care of each day. Please remember that when you have interactions with our staff. At Northeast, We are Capable of 'NE'thing. Let's have a great week Rams!!!
